TAX RATE HEARING

GARZA COUNTY HEALTHCARE DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
SEPTEMBER 19, 2024 5:00 P.M.
GCHD Medical Plaza
1002 North Avenue S, Post, Texas

The Board of Directors of the Garza County Healthcare District met in a Special
Tax Rate Hearing meeting on Thursday, September 19, 2024, in the GCHD Medical
Plaza. Members present were: Precinct #1 Director, Randy Conner, Precinct # 2
Director, Cynthia Mason, Precinct #3 Director, Ted Thomas, Precinct #4 Director,
Mendy Dalby and At Large Director, Brittney Carson arrived at 5:05 p.m.
Administrator, Brandy Fannon was also present.

I. Call to Order: Ted called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.

I1. Presentation / Discussion of New Business [tems:

a. Tax Rate Hearing
Ted asked the Board if there was any discussion or remarks regarding the
$.1071 per $100 valuation proposed tax rate. The Board replied that they were
still in agreement with the $.1071 proposed tax rate, which is the no new
revenue rate.

III. Open Forum: There was no one from the public to speak at this meeting.
IV.  Schedule Next Meeting:

a. The next Regular Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September 19, 2024 at
5:15 p.m.
V. Adjourn:
With no further business, Cynthia Mason made the motion to adjourn. Mendy
Dalby seconded the motion which carried unanimously, and the meeting was

adjourned at 5:15 p.m.
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